The Lake Boon Commission 6/4/01 Meeting

The meeting commenced at 7:35pm with John Toole, Conray Wharff and Cindy Curley Present.

JT reported that Stow approved the Lake Boon Commission budget in full and Conray reported that Hudson did the same.

Lee Lyman from Lycott Assoc. drafted special conditions for the notices of intent and e-mailed them to the Town of Stow.

Matt and Andrew reported on their Lake Boon clean up project. The first weekend in June (raindate 2nd weekend) will annually be lake cleanup weekend.

Lee also submitted \$450 worth of patrol hours which were approved (\$10/hour). Cindy will get a approved copy of the Stow LBC budget and find out the exact process to appropriate about \$500 from reserve funds to pay for Patrolling until next fiscal year starts. Connie will act as agent for Town of Hudson in securing 50% of the reserve funds needed to fund the \$500 shortage.

John motioned and Cindy seconded (all approved) drafting a letter of commendation to Lee Heron for his work in securing an additional Police Boat (free) for Commission use. The \$15/hour patrol wage will start 7/1/01.

Meeting adjourned 8:30pm.

